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Effective August 26, 2024, the Emergency Medical Assistants Board (the “Board”) 
suspended Gregory Ronald Greenwood’s emergency medical assistant licence, 
pursuant to section 8 of the Emergency Health Services Act. The Board concluded the 
suspension of Gregory Ronald Greenwood’s licence was necessary to protect the 
public during the investigation into his actions. As a result, Gregory Ronald 
Greenwood was not permitted to practice as an EMA in British Columbia.  
 

Effective November 25, 2024, The Board finds that a suspension order is no longer 
necessary to protect the public as Gregory Ronald Greenwood is not currently 
employed as an EMA. Accordingly, pursuant to section 8(4) of the Act, the Board 
decided to cancel the suspension and instead impose the following condition on 
the licence:  

Gregory Ronald Greenwood must notify the Board in writing, by sending an email 
to makeacomplaint@gov.bc.ca, before they return to work as an EMA.  
 
The condition will remain in effect until the investigation concludes, a disciplinary 
hearing with the Board takes place, if one is directed, or the Board determines the 
action taken pursuant to section 8(1) is no longer necessary to protect the public 
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